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Power Cart 
With the announcement from BC Health 

Authorities following the recommendation of 
Restaurants Association permitting up to a 

maximum of 6 guests per table in restaurant 
establishments, effective Friday, May 29th 

members and guests will now be permitted to 
share power cart. We will continue to monitor 
speed of play closely as continuous putting & 

single rider cart and with more than 85% 
members daily play to have been the two chief 
reasons for rounds being played in under four 

hours. 

 
Power Cart Staging & Presentation 

If you have been at the club in recent days, you 
would have noticed that all power carts have now 
been re-staged to their normal setting at the front 
of the Golf Shop circling around to the back of the 
Driving Range building. The primary reason for 
this presentation is to allow for proper “power 
cart social distancing”. We respectfully ask that 
all members refrain from parking their vehicle 
alongside the driving range area in the daytime 

for the safety of all Harvest Teammates and your 
fellow members. We anticipate this cart staging 

configuration to remain in effect for the 
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Golf Shop 

Opening Hours 

 

5:30 am 

 

 



remainder of the season and beyond. 
 

Masa’s Grill 
Masa’s Grill officially re-opened for daily 

breakfast, lunch and dinner service on Monday, 
May 25th. Please be reminded that all 

members/patrons to use the main entrance of the 
clubhouse only for Masa’s Grill restaurant access 
and allow Teammates to direct you to your seat. 

With the restricted seating capacity we are 
currently under, we strongly recommend making 
a reservation to avoid possible disappointment. 
The after 9-hole kiosk will be open at 9am daily, 

while on-course beverage cart will be 
offering service from 10 am onwards. 

 
TaylorMade Performance Center 

We are pleased to announce that Okanagan’s only 
TaylorMade Performance Center is NOW 

OPEN.  There are presently only 7 TaylorMade 
Performance Centers throughout the country. 

The Harvest Golf Club is proud to offer its 
members the opportunity to be fitted by our very 
own TaylorMade Master Fitter, Ward Pateman. 
Please contact the Golf Shop at 250-862-3103 to 

book your fitting today. Please Click Here to 
view TaylorMade Performance Center protocols. 

 
Stay Safe & Healthy! 

 
Respectfully, 
Gilles Dufort 

Executive Professional/General Manager 
The Harvest Golf Club LTD. 

 

 

   

Driving Range 
Hours 

As of May 29th 
Monday         7:30 - 7:00 

Tuesday        5:30 - 7:00 

Wednesday  5:30 - 6:00 

Thursday      7:30 - 7:00 

Friday           5:30 - 7:00 

Saturday      5:30 - 7:00 

Sunday         5:30 - 6:00  

 

Restaurant 

Opening Hours 

 

5:30 am 

 

Kiosk 

 

Open 9 am Daily 

 

 

Beverage Cart 

 

10 am Daily 

 

*Schedule subject to 

change without 

notice* 
 
   

 


